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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 4:17 PM
To: 'Michael Freudenburg'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Freudenburg. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP Florida [mailto:flaarp@aarp.org] On Behalf Of Michael Freudenburg 
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 12:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian  
 
 
Mar 5, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC, PSC, 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC,, 
 
Florida Power & Light gets a $649.6 million tax cut and wants to reward its investors, not its customers? 
 
I've had enough of FPL's corporate greed and I deserve lower electric rates. 
 
As a Floridian age 70+, I live on a fixed income. My electric bill averages at $70 per month. With a reduction in rates I 
could eliminate a total months charges on an annual basis. 
 
I understand Florida Power & Light is receiving a massive tax cut and is passing those savings to shareholders rather than 
to its customers. Customers across the U.S. have enjoyed lower bills as a result of a tax savings. We should too. 
 
Please vote in favor of  FPL reducing their rates instead of giving to its shareholders. 
 
With skyrocketing healthcare, housing prices and minimal increases in Social Security, a decrease in monthly bills add up 
for people like me. 
We need lower rates, now! 
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Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Michael Freudenburg 
238 Coral Reef Way 
Daytona Beach, FL 32124 
(317) 908-1838 
freudenburgm@gmail.com 
 
 




